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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear Colleagues;

As the Turkish Society of Gynaecology and Obstetrics, I am proud to present to you the September issue of our scientific journal. 
In this issue, which has been prepared for you as a result of meticulous work, there are a total of 12 articles with high scientific 
value and up-to-date literature information. I would also like to state that the international acceptance value of our journal is 
increasing day by day, and its scientific value is increasing with each passing day. 

We invite all our colleagues to the 2nd IVF and Infertility Congress (TÜBİD), which will be held in Cyprus between 28 September 
2023 - 2 October 2023, where current issues in the field of infertility will be discussed. 

Bulent Tiras, Prof. MD 

President of TJOD


